
From The Archives 

 

Welcome to 2023! I hope everyone had a great holiday season with their family and loved ones. In this 

month’s edition, we have a glance back in time to 1981. As it is now the cold time of year when we cannot 

grow flowers outdoors, let us take a look at a beautiful entry from Daphne Scaife. In this picture we see 

her proudly holding her arrangement of gladiolas, for which she won the Parson’s Flowers Award. Even 

though this photo is in black and white, we can envisage the beauty of such an arrangement. Additionally, 

Daphne also won the Roth Memorial Trophy for a basket of cut flowers. I hope you have enjoyed this 

month’s edition of From the Archives. See you again next month. 

Vivian Petho – Archivist 

 


